Dear Editors and Reviewers:

Thank you very much for your careful review and constructive suggestions with regard to
our manuscript “Artificial Intelligence in Medical Imaging” (Manuscript NO.:68156, Minireview).
Those comments are all valuable and very helpful for us to revise and improve our paper, as well
as the important guiding significance to our researches. We have studied comments carefully and
have made correction which we hope meet with approval. Our main corrections in the paper and
the responds to the reviewer's comments are as following:

Response to the reviewer#l's comments: Considering the Reviewer's suggestion and the
failure to the permission of figure reuse, we finally delete the figure 3.

Response to the reviewer#2's comments: Page4, linel0. "CAC" was corrected as "coronary
artery calcium (CAC)". Page7, linel0. "Coronary artery calcium (CAC)" was corrected as "CAC".
We are sorry to have deleted the figure 3 for the failure to get the reuse permission.

Response to the science editor: As editor suggested that we have modificated the title as
"Artificial intelligence in Coronary Computed Tomography Angiography imaging". We are sorry to
have deleted the figure 3 and figure 4, as we haven't gotten the reuse permission up to now. For
the same reason, we have replaced Figure 1 with the pictures we made ourselves. In addition, we
have revised the references according to the format for references guidelines. And we are very
sorry for our negligence of listing two references repeatedly, the 37th and the 40th,the,
respectively. The “Author Contributions” section was added. Besides, a language editing
certificate issued by Editage, the signed Conflict-of-Interest Disclosure Form and Copyright
License Agreement, the approved grant application forms and the original pictures have been
provided.

We appreciate Editors/Reviewers' warm work earnestly, and hope the correction will meet
with approval.



